

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

May 23, 2018

J. M. Fleming Managing Director, Planning and City Planner

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on May 22, 2018 resolved:

That, the following actions be taken with respect to the 6th Report of the Advisory Committee on the Environment, from its meeting held on May 2, 2018:

- a) the following actions be taken with respect to potential pollination initiatives;
- i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to research and report back to the Advisory Committee on the Environment (ACE) with respect to the City of London being certified with Bee City Canada; it being noted that ACE supports the initiatives of Bee City Canada; and,
- ii) the Managing Director, Planning and City Planner, BE REQUESTED to present at a future meeting of the ACE with respect to an update on pollination work being done by the City of London;

it being noted that presentations from B. Ellis and G. Sass appended to the 6th Report of the Advisory Committee on the Environment, were received;

- b) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to report back to the appropriate committee with respect to the feasibility of implementing the Blue Communities Program in London; it being noted that the Advisory Committee on the Environment received a verbal presentation from J. Picton-Cooper with respect to this matter; and,
- c) clauses 1.1, 3.1 to 3.3 BE RECEIVED. (4.2/9/PEC)

C. Saunders City Clerk

/lm

CC.

A. Macpherson, Manager, Environmental and Parks Planning J. Bunn, Committee Secretary

Chair and Members, Advisory Committee of the Environment